U3A Photography Group meeting July 2025 – Report by Alan Kenwright; Photographs by Ian Royston, Val Reynolds, Pete Redgrave, and Alan Kenwright.

In July the photography group went on a trip to Staithes. After the recent spell of hot weather with lots of sunshine, we got a refreshingly cooler day with complete cloud cover making for photos with the "giant soft-box" effect of having no shadows. The picturesque little village was full of promising subjects in the way of quaint houses and narrow passage ways, but also full of nesting seabirds and wandering tourists. So, a good spot for taking a few pictures. We also found a very pleasant tea-room in which to have some lunch before a final tour of the village for some last shots and then the trudge back up the hill to the car park. A very enjoyable day out.







